NEWSLETTER

SWIMMING

RECEPTION CLASS will start swimming lessons this Tuesday, along with Years 1, 2 and 3.

Please make sure your child brings their swimming kit and towel into school. The school bus leaves prompt so please ensure your children arrive in school on time. We would urge all parents with Reception Class children to support their child in being self-sufficient with regards to getting changed. This will be a great help to ensure they get the maximum time possible in the pool.

YOU TUBE

It has been brought to our attention that children are viewing and posting material on You Tube unsupervised.

Please can we remind all parents of the importance of e-safety at home. For further support please refer to our You-Tube safety guide which can be found on our website under information/e-safety.

FULL SCHOOL REQUEST

Y3 are in need of empty cheese box packaging e.g.' Dairylea /Laughing Cow cheese triangle boxes or Camembert boxes for a class project. In addition to this Reception class are in need of corks (any shape/size) for an art project. Any contributions from across the school would be greatly appreciated.

STUDENT UPDATE FORMS

All children will have come home this week with a Student Update Form.

Please check all details are correct and return to school with any amendments or sign to confirm that all details are correct. ALL forms should be returned to school by Friday 14th October.

Thanks.

1st Holy Communion Programme

The First Holy Communion Programme may well begin earlier than originally planned. If your child is a baptised Catholic in Year 4 or above please see Mr. O'Brien to register on this year's programme.

MONSTERS BALL

Advance notice of our annual MONSTERS BALL

61

THURSDAY 20th OCTOBER!! Rec - Y2: 3.15pm - 4.15pm Y3 - Y6: 4.30pm - 5.45pm.

£2 entrance (inc. drink & snack)

50p tuck shop.

Tickets on sale MONDAY!!!

